LITURGY BYTES

Merry Christmas

If you are new to the parish, welcome. We hope you will find a home here and become an active member. We are so happy you have chosen to celebrate the birth of Our Lord with our parish family. The needs and sufferings of strangers, families, and humanity as a whole, should be in our hearts and minds as we pray with the story of Christ's birth—a journey that the Holy Family embraced as refugees who needed basic food, shelter, and security.

Sometimes that concept mentioned above about the Holy Family is overlooked. We need that wake-up nudge to see Christ's face in all, especially in the lost, forgotten and suffering. Each one of us can make a difference and together, as the Body of Christ, truly great things will happen!

Today is born our Savior, Jesus Christ the Lord!

In your great love, O God,

You have surrounded us

with the radiance of the birth of your Son, Jesus.

Grant that we may live in his light

and always let our good deeds shine forth for all to see.

Through Christ Our Lord. Amen.

Have a blessed, healthy, and safe week ahead! ~~ Michele Hall